
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery  

Newsletter July / August 2019 

Staff News and Training 

We said goodbye to our administrator Anne in June! We welcome Laura to our 

team as our new Administrator! Chloe and Sharon are set to finish their founda-

tion degrees in July! 

What We Have Been Doing 

We had another successful open morning! Thank you to everyone that came along and/or donated tombola prizes! We’ve 

all been making the most of the sun with outdoor activities and walks! School leavers went on a trip to Dover Castle and 

some pre-schoolers had a teddy bear picnic.  Like our Facebook page for more regular updates and photographs! 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday  15th July 

Graduation 

Wednesday 17th July 

Toddlers Teddy Bear Picnic 

Monday 22nd July  

Last day of term 6 

Tuesday 23rd July  

Little Nursery open for Catch Up 

Monday sessions only  

26th  August –  3rd September 

Nursery  Closed 

Mon 2nd - Tues 3rd September 

Staff Development Days - staff only 

- no children at nursery. 

Wednesday 4th September 

Main nursery open  

Wednesday 4th September 

Little Nursery stay and play for 

new starters only  

Thursday 5th September 

Term 1 starts for term time only 

children 

Dates for 2019/2020 are now 

available on the nursery website! 

PLEASE NOTE: the early May bank 

holiday has been changed. We will 

therefore be open on Monday 4th 

May and closed on Friday 8th May 

Family Photos Wanted!  

Please bring in family photos for your child to have at nursery. Alternatively, you 

can send them to us via email or upload them to ParentZone.  Thank you! 

Events 

Our school leavers will be graduating from nursery together on Monday 15th 

July at 2:30pm.  Toddlers have a teddy bear picnic  on Wednesday 17th July. 

Parent and Grandparent Volunteers Wanted! 

It would be fantastic to have some parents or grandparents that can come into 

nursery to talk about their hobby or occupation! Please speak to a member of 

staff if you would be happy to do this! 

Global Goals for Sustainable Development   

Please donate any spare clothes that your children no longer need! 

We will be reducing the amount of letters that we print out for parents and will 

be sharing them on the website or via email instead. Please let a member of 

staff know if you require a paper copy. 

Summer Weather Water Play 

Please provide your child with swim nappies / swim wear and a change of 

clothes for the hot days at nursery when we have the paddling pools out!  

New Fees from September 2019! 

Please make sure you’ve read your copy of the letter about new nursery fees and parent contributions for funded hours! 



July / August 2019 Contact Info 

Admin email: nursery@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Manager email: vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Little Nursery Phone: 01303 260548 

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to access your child’s 

learning journal online! 

All we need is an email address. 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Nursery Graduation 

Toddlers Teddy Bear Picnic 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce that we have been awarded 

funding from the Shepway  Community Chest to improve our 

outdoors environment. 

Find Us On Facebook: 
 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery Parents and Staff 

 
Public Facebook Page: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

Hythe Bay 

Designated  

Safeguarding  

Leads  Vicki 

Nursery Manager 

 Carolyn 

School  Headteacher 

Radka 

Nursery Deputy Manager 

Tracy 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Carol 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

Local Authority Designated Officers  

03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  

kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC : 

help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ashford, Kent, TN24 

8XU  

03000 41 56 48  

 

Global Goals for Sustainable Development 

We plan to work towards these goals from January 2019 


